
From: Hill, Shannon
To: Downtown West Project
Subject: FW: PAC SJ Comments
Date: Tuesday, December 15, 2020 4:58:34 PM

 
 

From: Manford, Robert 
Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2020 3:33 PM
To: Hill, Shannon <Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Re: PAC SJ Comments
 
GReat.  Thanks Shannon
 

From: Hill, Shannon <Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2020 3:10 PM
To: Manford, Robert <Robert.Manford@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: PAC SJ Comments
 
Hi Robert,
 
The PAC SJ comment letter is attached for your reference. All comments are now posted on the EIR
webpage now as well:
https://www.sanjoseca.gov/your-government/department-
directory/planning-building-code-enforcement/planning-division/environmental-
planning/environmental-review/active-eirs/downtown-west-mixed-use-plan.
 
Best,
 
Shannon Hill, Planner
Planning, Building & Code Enforcement
| Environmental Review Section
City of San José |
200 East Santa Clara Street
Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov
|
(408) 535 - 7872
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